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SOUTH KOREAN DELEGATION TO VISIT UZBEKISTAN

- 02.05.2018

Uzbekistan National News Agency (01 May 2018)

It is expected that the South Korean delegation will be received by the President of the Republic of 
Uzbekistan Shavkat Mirziyoyev.

The program of the visit includes meetings and negotiations at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, the 
Institute for Strategic and International Studies under the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan, 
during which it is planned to discuss prospects for further development and strengthening of 
cooperation between Uzbekistan and the Republic of Korea.

http://uza.uz/en/politics/south-korean-delegation-to-vizit-uzbekistan-01-05-2018

Kaynak/Source: 


